
Invitation to all
at the

Titirangi Rudolf Steiner School

Amazon Films would like formally invite the managers, trustees, 
parents and the College of Teachers of the Titirangi Rudolf Steiner 
School, to be interviewed for a new documentary.

Part of this documentary will focus on the actions this school 
took on the 8th of June 2009 and the sudden expulsions of three 
children, then aged 8, 5 and 2, because their parents kept asking 
the school to follow their stated procedure and take appropriate 
action when children told that they were being bullied.

If you are interested please be aware of the following points:

1.A clear knowledge of the facts and chronology of events is 
essential. If you need a refresher, all correspondence between 
this family and the school can be found in the Archive section 
of www.titirangisteinermessenger.com

2.Politeness is just as crucial

If you are still keen on taking part, contact us at 
school@amazonfilms.net so that we can discuss your input.

Please note that this invitation expires on the 31st of August 2010.  
Please make contact by then if you are interested.

Thank you.


